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Beverly Eaves Perdue Kenneth R. Lay
     Governor                             Secretary 
 
 
August 31, 2009 
 
 
Subject:   State Sales & Use Tax Gross Collections and Taxable Sales  by  
                 Cities with Populations in Excess of 5,000 
 
Recipients of Monthly and FY Sales & Use Statistical Reports: 
 
In compliance with the requirements of the Streamlined Sales Tax Agreement, 
the Department of Revenue will no longer receive the information needed to 
prepare the report on the State Sales & Use Tax Gross Collections and Taxable 
Sales by Cities with Populations in Excess of 5,000.  Starting with the July 2009 
Sales & Use Report, we will report only by county and business classification.   
                
Sincerely, 
William L. Spencer, Director 
Policy Analysis & Statistics Division 
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